

<p>2. Training Courses</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Handbell workshop - at Writtle, 12th Nov, basic starter course. • Training day – 4 courses already full – All courses have students registered. • Helpers – still need more helpers, messages will be going out for more helpers. • Raising and lowering in peal course – Need follow up to put learned skills into practice • Cost of ticketing website – there is always a fee, so either need to increase cost of ticket or add booking fee. While remaining with Eventbrite (preferred by ABra and ABre) we can reduce the % paid to Eventbrite by downgrading our subscription. BJ to propose this to the Trustees. • Essex Course. – ABra reported due to age range of students going up and there being no payment taken for the social, many students and helpers just do not bother about not turning up. ABra will discuss at pre-Course meeting. Suggestion of a Quiz in a pub instead of the social. ABra guest speaker: should this be changed to an activity/games such as a mini ring (already booked)? • M1 course – interest shown, possibly February 2023. ABra suggested that there have been issues with attendees of the M1 course lacking the skills required to teach the exercises. ABra suggested that BJ contact ART to see if there is a list of prerequisites then EACR could ensure that M1 attendees have those skills. 	<p>Ian Cresshull/BJ to send messages for helpers BJ to consider this for next R&L course</p> <p>BJ to submit proposal to Trustees, recommending an increase in course fee</p> <p>AB to follow up before the prospectus goes out for the next Essex Course</p> <p>BJ to follow up with DS and Lesley Boyle</p>	<p>Done prior to minutes being prepared</p> <p>2023</p> <p>Feb 2023</p> <p>Feb RT meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p>
----------------------------	----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

3. Grants	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Brentwood – Ropes guides in situ. • Rayleigh – simulator in situ. Reduced their costings to £840 Trustees agreed to £700. • Gt Tey - have permission, form now completed correctly. Committee approved grant of £250. • Trustees have asked RT and BRA to make clear the principles used for granting monies. SCL suggested that we already have core data to work with. IK noted that the RT funded grants are much lower than the BRF. Draft framework to be discussed at next meeting, then joint meeting with BR sub-committee to agree. 	BJ to invite BRF members to the February meeting	
4. Recruitment and Retention	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Schools – rolled over to next meeting – BJ to explore the possibility of a workshop with interested parties. • Coronation - Ring for the King, awaiting information from CCCBR - now received. 	ZPW to follow up on schools plan BJ to follow up on workshop.	December meeting
5. Website resource centre	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Progress so far - BJ contacted Mark Jones from Layer-de-la-Haye who is a data analyst. BJ demonstrated how the link to a prospective resources link worked and how to search and download the resource documents. BJ to send the link to 'eHive' for committee members to try it out. Concerns highlighted by SCL re resource sharing publicly, GDPR and costing of the different packages. The committee voted to allow MJ to continue to the next step. 	BJ to send the link for the draft resource facility	Done prior to minutes being prepared
6. Budget setting	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Committee members agreed that there need be no set budget. 	BJ to feedback to management committee	

7. New Youth Co-ordinator	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CB on sub-committee, as Youth coordinator and bookstall administrator. New Youth coordinator for 2023 will be Adam Sloman. AS to be invited to sit on the committee. • Are there any other people involved with recruitment and training who should be invited? 	<p>BJ to invite Adam Sloman on to committee</p> <p>ALL to consider</p>	
8. AOB	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Peter Sloman appreciation/recognition– BJ to consult with AK. • Location of next meetings – Zoom or face-to-face. • Aim to pull together all training events in the county for ease of use. 	<p>BJ to discuss with AK</p> <p>BJ to see if a separate Training events page is viable</p>	
9. Matters in progress	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Training facilities in the county (pending Bequests decisions) • First Pealers Club (further advertisement for 2023) • Targeting ART accreditation (some teachers pinpointed for follow-up) 	Ongoing	To be discussed at next meeting
10. Next meeting	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Thursday 8th December 2022. 7.30pm Face to face at Writtle in the meeting centre. More details to follow. 		
11. Meeting closed	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 21.30 		